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PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

 

It is the policy of the Gore Board of Education that individually requested parent-teacher conferences will be 

scheduled as required by a teacher, or when requested by a parent.  However, district wide parent-teacher conference 

days will be limited to one for each semester of instruction. 

 

 

 

 

REFERENCE: 70 O.S. §10-105.2 

 Department of Education, Administrator's Handbook 


